
 

 

   

  

 

10th June 2025 
 
Dear Y6, Y5 and Y4 parents & carers 
 

Y6 LEAVERS’ PRODUCTION – ALI BABA AND THE BONGO BANDITS 
WEDNESDAY 9TH JULY 1.30PM 
THURSDAY 10TH JULY 6.00PM 

 
This year’s leavers’ production Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits will be on Wednesday 9th July 
at 1.30pm and Thursday 10th July at 6.00pm.  Y6 will be leading the performance this year but 
members of Y5 and Y4 will be assisting with some of the smaller parts and the singing and 
dancing.  To cover the cost of the play’s licence we will be charging £3.00 per ticket for adults 
and £1.50 per ticket for children and OAPs.   
 
Due to Fire Regulations and Health & Safety we are limited to the amount of seats we can 
legally have in the hall.  Y6’s can have a maximum of 4 tickets per family and Y5 and Y4 can 
have a maximum of 2 tickets per family.  There may be an opportunity to purchase more 
tickets for both performances, but we won’t be able to confirm this until the following week.    
 
The children have been working really hard on this performance and so we politely request 
that no pre-school children attend the evening performance.  Both KS1 and KS2 children 
will have already seen the performance.  Information about the performers’ costumes will 
follow this letter.   
 
You will be able to purchase tickets via ParentPay from 13th June.   
 
We hope you enjoy the show! 
 
Best wishes  
Sharks Team 

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Belong Believe Achieve 
Headteacher: Mrs C Pocock 

 

West Street, Banwell, North Somerset BS29 6DB 

Telephone: 01934 822498   

Email: office@banwell.extendlearning.org 

Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk 

 

  

  

  


